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Arkansas Natural
Resources Commission

J. Randy Young, PE 101 East Capitol, Suite 350 Phone: (501) 682-1611 Mike Huckabee
Exccutive Director Little Rock, Arkansas 72201 Fax; (501) 682-3991 Govcrnor
http://www.anrc.arkansas, gov/ E-mail: anro@arkansas. gov
August 8, 2006

Mr. Vince Blubaugh
Principal, CBM" & Associates
219 Brown Lane

Bryant, Arkansas 72022

RE: Review and Comments
Removal of Designated Domestic Water Supply Use from
ELCC Tributary of Flat Creek, Flat Creek and Haynes Creek
in Union County, Arkansas

Dear Mr. Blubaugh:

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the removal of the Designated
Domestic Water Supply Use from an unnamed tributary of Flat Creek, Flat Creek and Haynes
Creek to its confluence with Smackover Creek in Union County, Arkansas. This unnamed
tributary appears to be ELCC Tributary, as identified on various ADEQ listings.

The removal of the Designated Domestic Water Supply Use from these reaches of Haynes Creek
and its tributaries above Smackover Creek would not conflict with the Arkansas State Water
Plan. If you need any further assistance, or have any questions, please contact Steve Loop at
(501) 682-3959.

Sin .

Earl T. Smith] P.E., Chief
Water Resources Division

An Equal Opportunity Employer
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Arkansas Department ‘

of Health and Human Services

Division of Health

Paul K, Halverson, DrPH, Director
Engineering Section — Environmental Health Branch — Center for Local Public Health
Postal Address __ P. O. Box 1437, Slot H-37 _ Little Rock, AR 72203-1437 1-501-661-2623 TDD: 1-800-234-4399
Physical Addreas for UPS or Fedex 4815 West Markham St., Slot H-37 Little Rock, AR 72205  Fax: 1-501-881-2032

July 24, 2006

Vance Blubaugh
GBM® & Assoclates
219 Brown Lane
Bryant, AR 72022

Re: Domestic Water Supply Determination — Flat & Hayes Creek

GMB® No. 2042-06-070

Your letter dated June 21, 2006
Dear Mr. Blubaugh,
Unnamed Tributarles of Flat Creek, Flat Cresk and Hayes Creek near El Dorado,
Arkansas, have not been approved and are not being considered for use as a public
water source.

Questions on whether these stream are used as a water source by private individuals
should be directed to the Union County Sanitarian. -

If there are any questions please contact me at 501.661.2623.
Sincerely,

(127@«-,&‘7\(&«,1'

Robert Hart
Chief Engineer
Engineer Section

RH:DT:WCH:wch

CC: Union County Sanitarian



